
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

29th December, 2022 

        The University of Alabama 

Graduate School 

Box 870118, Tuscaloosa, AL 35487 

  

LETTER OF RECOMMENDATION FOR ISU PAUL INYA 

I am writing this reference at the request of Isu Paul Inya who is applying for graduate studies at your 

prestigious university. 

I have known Paul for seven years in my capacity as his lecturer at the Federal University of Technology, 

Minna-Nigeria. He graduated from the Civil Engineering department during the 2019/2020 academic 

session obtaining a Bachelor of Engineering degree, First class honors with a CGPA of 4.79 in a 5-point 

grading system. 

 

I had the pleasure of teaching him in his third and final year. I, therefore, have the premise to evaluate him 

academically and morally. Paul was known to be very diligent, hardworking, and dedicated to whatever 

duty he is assigned. He was an active participant in group discussions, laboratory work, and design 

assignments. He was also the leader in the departmental tutorials for his classmates and junior colleagues. 

He independently carried out a final year project titled; Strength Optimisation of Concrete Based on 

Scheffe’s Mathematical Model using Zeolite as a Partial Replacement for Cement. He is, therefore, capable 

of carrying out independent academic research. Haven completed his first-degree program with the English 

Language as a medium of communication, he is highly proficient in both written and oral English language 

with satisfactory diction.   

 

Paul can adapt to any learning or working environment and he is a potential asset to any institution and 

very good material for graduate study. He is morally, physically, and mentally stable to associate in an 

academic environment. He is also highly disciplined, emotionally stable, and upright in conduct and 

character. He is very submissive to institutional regulations and highly enthusiastic towards corrections. 

To the best of my knowledge, he never indulged in any socio-vices during his stay with us. 

I, therefore, strongly recommend him to be considered for a master’s degree course for which he has 

applied to your university. I believe he has all it takes to come out with flying colours at the end of his 

programme.  

Please feel free to contact me should you require any additional information. 

 

Kind Regards, 

 
Engr. Dr. Yusuf Abdulazeez 

+234 8050600749 

yusuf.abdul@futminna.edu.ng 




